

The Ambassador

Ladislav Židek Director General, Biomasa c.a.

Pavol Lenhart Chairman of the Board, BIOPEL 023 34 Kysucký Lieskovec 743

Bratislava, 8 June 2018

Dear Mr. Ladislav Židek, Dear Mr. Pavol Lenhart,

The Norwegian embassy would like to extend its sincere congratulations on the international acknowledgement the company BIOPEL recently received for the project of the Biomass Logistic Centre.

On behalf of the donors of the EEA and Norway grants I would like to express our great appreciation of the results achieved by the project and the pride we take in the award you were given. The National Energy Globe Award 2018, that your project received for its achievements in the use of renewable energy sources, innovative technologies and creation of new green jobs, is indeed the most prestigious environmental award to be given in Slovakia. We also appreciate the good cooperation that the project had with the two Norwegian partners and the transfer of experience and expertise derived from this cooperation.

However, the good results of the project and the award would not have come without your strong dedication and hard work in this highly challenging and competitive business environment!

We wish you and your project all the best for the future and look forward to continuing our good cooperation.

Sincerely,

Inga Magistad

Ambassador